
  

Poplar Elementary 
School Volunteers 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

We are excited for the upcoming school year at Poplar Elementary School. As we prepare for 
another fantastic year of learning and growth, we would like to extend an invitation to all parents 
and guardians to actively participate in our school community by volunteering their time and 
support.  

We have various opportunities for volunteering both inside and outside of the classroom. Your 
assistance can greatly benefit our students, whether it is working with them directly, preparing 
materials, or helping organize events. Your time makes a significant impact on our students’ 
journey.  

For the safety and well-being of our students, all volunteers are required to complete the 
necessary volunteer forms, provide a valid driver’s license, and a current TB clearance. 
Additionally, if you wish to chaperone a field trip, participate in school activities, or volunteer for 
more than sixteen hours, fingerprinting is mandatory. The district is currently covering the costs 
associated with the fingerprinting process. This is a great opportunity to get costs cover by the 
district.  

To avoid delays in volunteering, we highly recommend beginning the clearance process at the start 
of the school year. The process typically takes a few weeks to complete, but you are welcomed to 
volunteer while your application is being processed.  

Our teachers and the Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) are always on the lookout for support.  

If you have any questions or need further assistance regarding the volunteer process, please do not 
hesitate to contact the school office at (909) 357-5720. We are here to help every step of the way. 
Together, let’s create a vibrant nurturing learning environment where our children can flourish and 
reach their full potential. Your dedication and support are deeply appreciated.  

Sincerely,  

Ms. Meyers, Principal  
Poplar Elementary School 


